Come Here What All the BUZZ Is About...AGAIN!!

B30 Remington Ave. |
---J )
p |

IJPfi

***VIORE IDEAS WANTED***

Please join Seawall Development Company on Saturday, November
16th at 10am in the conference rooms at Miller’s Court (2601 N.
Howard Street - Enter building at the opposite end of the building from

Charmington’s Café) for a conversation and community meeting to
update everyone on the revised early concept plans for the
redevelopment of the 2700, 2800, & 2900 Blocks of Remington Avenue.

If you are not able to attend and/or wish to receive additional information, please call/email Evan
Morville at 443.602.7514 or emorville@seawalldevelopment.com

Seawall

Development Company




